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Montgomery Historical Society Member Recognized 
     
     November 12, 2018.  Tim Murphy of the Montgomery Historical Society was recognized by 

the Vermont Historical Society (VHS), and League of Local Historical Societies and Museums 

(LLHSM), with an Individual Achievement Award.  Tim served the Society for over 40 years 

contributing his time and energies repairing and preserving Pratt Hall, the Town’s first church 

now owned by the Society, and supporting other Society programs.  He was also cited for his 

other heritage work in the Community particularly the Town Hall and Recreation Pavillion.  His 

citation credits Tim’s contributions over an extended period of time for “making an enduring 

contribution to the Montgomery Historical Society and the community.” 

      

    The award was presented at the LLHSM Annual Meeting in Woodstock by VHS Director 

Steve Perkins on October 27
th

.  This is the fourteenth LLHSM award received by the 

Montgomery Historical Society and its members since 2007.  The Society sponsors a number of 

programs and events throughout the year.  More information can be found at 

montgomeryhistoricalsociety.org.   
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